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The Government of India would like to emphasise that GST is scheduled to roll out on 01.07.2017. The 

Central Board of Excise and Customs in coordination with the State Governments have increased their 

outreach programmes so as to reach the last trader. The GST formations are being notified shortly. The 

window for migration to GSTN has re-opened to assist the remaining taxpayers. The preparations are in 

full swing for a smooth implementation of the landmark tax reform from 1st July, 2017. 
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